

U.S. Department of Transportation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Mr. William R. Willen
Managing Counsel, Product Regulatory Office
American Honda Motor Company, Inc.
1919 Torrance Boulevard
Torrance, CA 90501

Re: DP04-006 IR response extension request

Dear Mr. Willen:

This letter is in response to Honda's December 17, 2004 letter, a copy of which is attached. Honda has requested an extension in the submission date for it's response in connection with DP04-006. Based on the information provided, the due date for the response has been extended to December 22, 2004.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Quandt, Chief Vehicle Control Division Office of Defects Investigation





American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

December 17, 2004

NVS-213dsy DP04-006

Mr. Jeffrey Quandt, Chief Vehicle Control Division Office of Defects Investigation U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION National Highway Traffic Safety Admin stration 400 Seventh Street, S.W. Washington, DC 20590

Dear Mr. Quandt: -

This letter documents the understanding of our conversation at your office on November 19, 2004 wherein you graciously agreed to allow an extension of time for American Honda to respond to the above-referenced matter. A partial submission was made on November 29, 2004. We expect to obtain the information necessary for the final response by Monday. The final submission to your office should occur by December 22, 2004.

Sincerely,

AMERICAN HONDA MOTOR CO., INC.

della " della

William R. Willen Managing Counsel

Product Regulatory Office

WRW:ke